
To: City of Hamilton Councillors

RE: LRT Stop at Bay St. and King St. W.

From: Susie Braithwaite - International Village BIA

Dear members of council 

I am writing to ask that you please reconsider the vote at GIC last week regarding an LRT stop at Bay St.

and King St. in downtown Hamilton.

As a member of the LRT Advisory sub-committee I expressed my support for this plan at the last

meeting. The addition of this plan in downtown would help the ease of flow from our BIA to King and

Bay.

We see a great benefit in having this stop available to workers in  the towers  at Bay/King as they could

easily hop on LRT and come down to International Village on their lunch to shop and dine in the village.

The Downtown Hamilton BIA and International Village BIA see an increase of 255% in population during

the daytime. What better way to make the ease of transportation between the business improvement

areas in downtown Hamilton for these people to dine, shop and play in our BIA than to make an

accessible stop at Bay & King.

We urge you to reconsider the vote at GIC and look at implementing the stop as part of this project.

Sincerely,

Susie Braithwaite

Executive Director

International Village BIA
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